
Arriving to the Field
It is exciting to be writing to you all for the very first time since we have
arrived on the field! It has been many years of studying, preparing, and
praying to be in the very place we are today. Since arriving to the field we
have been busy searching for a house to rent, a vehicle to drive, and
learning many of the beauties of the Argentine people and culture. We have
had success in finding a house we want to live in, but the process to rent a
house here takes much longer than it does in the states. God has already
worked in big ways and we are trusting his plan will be accomplished
through this process. Please continue to pray that we can move into and set
up a house quickly. 

Commissioning and Ordination service
The Sunday before we departed, our church held a special commissioning
service for Lauren and me. A counsel of pastors, missionaries, and mentors
was held to confirm  my doctrinal beliefs and during the commissioning
service I was ordained into the gospel ministry. This was a memorable time
for us as many of our family and friends gave testimonies of
encouragement to us before we left. We are so thankful that God has
surrounded us with so many people that love and support us as we are
following God’s will for our life. 

Contact Information
Pratertoparaguay@gmail.com

931-841-2840

Support Address
Vision Baptist Missions

P.O. Box 647
Dawsonville, GA 30534

Sending Church
Lighthouse Baptist Church

104 Dub Walker Road 
Jackson, GA 30233 

His servants to Paraguay,
Robbie & Lauren Prater

April 2024 Prayer Letter
Prayer Requests:

Robbie & Lauren Prater 
C h u r c h  P l a n t i n g  I n  P a r a g u a y

To move into and set
up our house quickly
For us as we are
adjusting to a new
culture, language, and
way of life


